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Attn Deirdre Morgan,

Please find attached a submission for the Independent Review of the Aquaculture Licensing Process and
associated Legal Framework.

I have included a number of Technical Reports as an appendix to the submission to demonstrate a small part
of the body of evidence available to demonstrate the serious risks imposed by introducing an invasive
species to an ecology system. It is difficult to understand how an expert body such as the Marine Institute
cannot consider this type of evidence when carrying out appropriate assessments as part of the screening
process, particularly in areas close to Special Areas of Conservation such as in the Linsfort Beach case.

I am available to attend a meeting with the Independent Panel if required.

Please confirm receipt of this email.

Regards,

Nodl McGass
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